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Dear Mr Harrison,

Thank you for your enquiry about professional planning support seruices for Wilmcote Parish Council

in respect of Neighbourhood Planning. As discussed I can provide a professional service at an agreed

day rate of E500. There is no VAT to charge and I anticipate expenses being minimal given that we

are local.

I indicated that I have been involved in providing support to a number of Parish Councils and I have

attached some recent examples of work I have done for Councils in Warwickshire and also a case in

Hampshire. I act for a number of Councils in Leicestershire and Oxfordshire. In the past I have also

been involved with PCs in Derbyshire. I would be grateful if you could treat these as confidential.

i do not act for large developers but I do act for small companies and individuals principally in rural

environments. My practice is based in Harbury and is a general planning practice, with experience in

the development of Neighbourhood Plans. In recent years I have been based in Noth Oxfordshire,
where I used to run a larger practice which specialised in infrastructure work. If there are any fufther
questions you or your colleagues would like to ask please feel free to call me on either 01926 613615
or 07970 547L56.

Kind Regards

David Holmes MA (Cantab) MRTPI
Planning Consultant

david@dholmesplanning.co.u k

The Homestead, Crown Street

Harbury, Leamington Spa
CV33 gHE

07970 547156

admin@dholmesplanning. co. uk

01926 61 361 5


